
July 2022

We would like to thank everyone who joined us last month for our 
Fathers Day BBQ! It was so much fun enjoying the sunny HOT 
weather outside with everyone. This month we are closed on 
Monday July 4 in observance of 4th of July! We hope that everyone 
has a fun and safe holiday!

As the weather continues to get hotter, please make sure that your 
child has extra clothes as they will be playing with water often. Also, 
note that we only allow closed toe shoes/sandals. It is imperative 
that all children are wearing these OR have an extra pair of tennis 
shoes. This is so their little feet will not get hurt by the mulch when 
playing outside and they also have less of a chance of tripping. 

PIEDMONTFAMILY YMCA
CHILDCARECENTER

IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS:

Take home linens each
day to be washed or

replaced.

Morning drop off/cut off 
time is at 9:00 AM.

IMPORTANT
DATES:

July 4: 
ELC is closed in observance 

of Independence Day. 



July
BIRTHDAYS:

Graham D. 7/02

Laila T. 7/13

Ms. Deise 7/26

Eliose H. 7/28

Tess D. 7/29

For photos of the kids and 
other YMCA news, be sure 

to check our Facebook
page:

Facebook.com/PiedmontFamilyYMCA

CLASSROOM NEWS
Infant 1

Thanks to everyone who came out to support our Fathers Day BBQ. It was a great 
success! Summer is here so it is time to have warm weather fun! This month we will 
work on age-appropriate milestones. We will explore with bubbles, sensory, 
activities, and ice cube painting. 

Infant 2

Welcome summertime! We have been having fun outside and enjoying the hot 
weather with water play, drawing with chalk, and playing with balls. We have 
more fun activities planned for this month, such as fizzling bubbles, tye-dye shirts, 
4th of July crafts and lots more. Please remember to supply us with sunscreen 
and weather appropriate clothes for your child.

Toddler

Happy 4th of July! We will be doing lots of water play outside this month so please 
make sure we have extra clothes here. We will also be tie dying shirts for the 4th of 
July. The toddler class will also learn the sign for water, sun, and play. This month 
we will also try to do homemade ice cream in a bag!  

Twos

This July we will be having a blast! We will be doing water play and many summer 
themed activities and art! Celebrating the beginning of summer, along with the 
heat, please remember to send your child in appropriate clothing, and to bring 
a water bottle every day. We will be introducing a weekly book “show-and-tell”, so 
please lookout for a notice for your child to bring their favorite book for us to 
read with our friends!

Threes

We are splashing into summer, so bring a change of clothes! It is going to be an 
exciting month full of fun activities and summer themes such as: red, white & blue, 
beach week, camping, and science!

Pre-K
It is July! The year is halfway over! This month we will have Fourth of July crafts, and 
we’ll talk about the zoo, rainforest, and colors! The Pre-K class will continue to go 
on our fun field trips, so please make sure children have appropriate change of 
clothes. There may be some surprise days that we play in the water. 

http://www.facebook.com/PiedmontFamilyYMCA

